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For thou hast magnified thy word above 
all thy name. Psalms 138:2 

 
Dear Friends and Supporters, 
 
Two very disturbing reports have been circulating throughout the Christian community in China.  There has been an ongoing 
project since 2019 by the Chinese Communist Party (CCP) to rewrite the Bible in its own image.  Their version of the Bible 
will be a more communist-friendly version.  It will include select altered passages from the real Bible, while also including 
Confucian and Buddhist principles, as well as sayings from President Xi Jinping.  This is one of Satan’s most valuable tools 
– twisting the Word of God into a lie! 

 
The newest Chinese tactic is that Chinese officials are testing out a new App, demanding 
citizens to pre-register before attending religious services.  This spring, in Henan Province, 
the CCP rolled out an App to get approval to go to any kind of religious service.  You have 
to pre-register in order to go to a religious gathering, give the Chinese government all your 
information, where you live, your ID information, and so forth. 
 
Chinese citizens may get approval to attend the gathering once they’ve gone through this 
process – and it’s only available for churches registered with the CCP; house churches 

and other unsanctioned gatherings aren’t permitted under any circumstances.  If the authorities come into a church service, 
they simply ask everyone to take out their phone and open the App.  “Did you get approval?”  Obviously, the App will be 
used to track down Christians and shut down religious gatherings.  It’s easy to see how this App will work, since the 
government used a very similar App-based control during COVID.  The Chinese people had to register on the COVID App 
to travel or enter certain buildings.   

This why it is so important that we continue our distribution efforts both inside China and to Chinese here in America. 
 
Ministry Partners:     We recently visited each of these wonderful ministries to pick up Chinese print material. 
 
Bearing Precious Seed – Milford, OH.                Mount Pisgah Printing – Oliver Springs, TN.             The Fellowship Tract League – Lebanon, OH. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
       
 

With thankful hearts, 
Robbie & Jan Mullinax 
The Bible Team    
                                 

For	additional	information	and	upcoming	events,	visit	our	WEBSITE		
								www.BibleTeam.org		or	The	Bible	Team	on	Facebook.	

	
You	can	DONATE	directly	on	our	website.						

CALL	864-380-8876	to	schedule	a	Bible	Team	Meeting.	
TheBibleTeam@yahoo.com	
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Special Thank You 
to Morristown 

Baptist Tabernacle 
 

Assembling Chinese 
Gospel Packets for 90 
Chinese Restaurants 
from Morristown, TN  

to Knoxville, TN 
 

 
 

Stephen Patterson, Ezekiel & Melissa Parro packing tracts at FTL. 


